
 

 

NOTICE OF HAY TENDER 
 

The R.M. of Mervin No. 499 is now accepting tenders for first cut of 
alfalfa on the  

NE 32-52-19-W3 (approximately 82 acres). 
Tenders must be received on or before May 22nd, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. 
marked “Hay Tender”.  Processed hay to be removed by August 31st, 
2025.  If not removed by August 31st, it will be done at the bidder’s 

expense. Highest or any tender not necessarily accepted.  
For more information contact: 

 
R.M. of Mervin No. 499 

Box 130 
Turtleford, SK S0M 2Y0 
or Phone 306-845-2045 

 
 


